
Mayor’s Report – 11-11-2024 

 

10/29/2024 - Attended a conference held by United Way in Newark addressing the Homeless community 

and how partners in the County can work together to improve housing and funding for expanded 

programs. 

10/31/2024 - Trunk or Treat was very successful and well attended in the Village. I would like to thank 

the Harbor, the volunteer group of ladies from Cranberry Bay Community for all of your help and new 

decorations for next year that they have purchased since the event.  

11/04/2024 - Licking County Transit meeting to further discuss a fixed route for Hebron and Buckeye 

Lake. They will be attending Council meeting on November 25 to discuss possible routes and stops.  

11/6/2024 - Events Committee met to start finalizing plans for Christmas in the Village to be held on 

December 7, 2024. A schedule of events will be coming out this week to include The Harbor’s event, the 

Parade, the Tree lighting and activities (green space) at the outside area of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 

Church.  

Please take a moment to Honor our Veterans!  

 

Linda Goodman, Mayor 

 


